PSO Outback Storefront
Intake procedure

If students/parents/guardians approach Storefront to register first, they will be directed up to Peter Skene Ogden Secondary School for registration forms.  Students will be informed that the next step in the intake process will be for a meeting to be set up with the teacher at the Outback Storefront and a PSO counselor to discuss if it is a good fit and student meets the criteria.
If students approach Peter Skene Ogden Secondary School first, a registration pkg and a meeting with a PSO counselor will be set up regarding registration and to discuss if it is a good fit and student meets the criteria. The PSO counselor will call the Outback Storefront teacher to ascertain if students are on track to be waitlisted or if there are seats available. Next steps are an intake meeting, even if students are going to be waitlisted.

